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I'm writing to oppose SB 210. Requiring in-person voting would make voting 

unnecessarily inconvenient and limit the number of citizens who are able to 

participate in our state's democracy. As Oregon has successfully used vote-by-mail 

to conduct elections since the 1980s, this bill seems to be an attempt to limit or 

dissuade legal voters from participating in our election process.  


